
Join us! 
We want you to be a partner dedicated 
to building and uplifting our families, 
neighborhoods, and our community. 

Thursday December 6
6:00 - 7:30 PM 
Esperanza Center
335 5th Avenue
Moline, IL 61265

Five Year Consolidated Plan Listening Session

The City of Rock Island is holding 
listening sessions to get public 
input regarding the 2019-2023 
Consolidated Plan. The Plan will 
guide how and where Community 
Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
funds will be used over the next five 
years. 

Contact Colleen Small-Vollman, 
Budget and Grant Manager, at 309-
732-2904 for more information.

Spanish, Swahili, and 
Kinyarwanda interpreters will be  

available to participants.

Refreshments will be served!


